
 

 

 

 

 
 

2020 INSTRUCTOR INTEREST REQUEST 
 
 

The Monterey County Fire Training Officers Association is looking at hosting the California 

OFSM Company Officers Series classes in 2020.  

 

We are looking for qualified instructors who would be interested in teaching any, or all of the 

following classes on the Monterey Peninsula:  

 

 Company Officer 2A: HR Management Course Plan 

 Company Officer 2B: General Administrative Functions Course Plan 

 Company Officer 2C: Fire Inspections and Investigation Course Plan 

 Company Officer 2D: All-Risk Command Operations Course Plan 

 Company Officer 2E: Wildland Incident Operations Course Plan 

 Instructor I: Instruction Methodology Course Plan 

 Hazardous Material Incident Commander 

 S-290 Intermediate Fire Behavior (Classroom) 

 

If you are a qualified instructor with the California Office of the State Fire Marshal, and are 

interested in teaching any of the above classes, please email your response to 

MCFTOA@gmail.com and provide the following information: 

 

 Quoted price for each class that you are interested in teaching. 

 Include total class cost, travel expenses, supplies, etc. 

 Preferred class dates in 2020. 

 Best contact information. 

 Any other pertinent information.  

 

Please submit your quotes by DECEMBER 12th, 2019 at 0800hrs. 

 

The MCFTOA will review all submitted quotes and respond to each individual by the end of 2019. 

 

If you seek further information, or have any questions, please contact: 

 

Jason Smith – MCFTOA President 

jsmith@monterey.org 
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